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Title:   EZGO Contract Extension 

 

From: Lee Tillery –Parks and Recreation Director 
 

Meeting Date: September 21, 2020 
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Attachments: 
 

Attachment A – EZGO Contract Extension Offer 

Attachment B – EZGO Cart Renewal – Specialty Carts 

Attachment C – EZGO Cart Renewal – TXT Carts 

 

 

 

PURPOSE:  

The extension of our golf cart lease program for both Oak Hollow and Blair Park golf courses with EZGO, Inc. 

for three years beginning October 2020.  

 

BACKGROUND:   

The golf cart lease program has been very successful the last twelve years and this contract with EZGO will 

allow us to continue this program for the next three years.  The proposed extension reflects the same lease rate 

as our current contract (2017-2020) with no rate increase through 2023.  The proposal also includes a new fleet 

of 2021 Model TXT 48 electric carts with USB ports for both courses, along with three utility/beverage carts.  

Finally, the agreement includes a detailed service contract that covers routine maintenance, as well as any major 

repair needs throughout the duration of the contract. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  

Funds for these services are included in the Parks and Recreation operating budget.  Annual costs for both courses 

is $124,505 with the total contract reflecting the three year lease of $373,515. 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   

Staff recommends City Council approve three year contract extension EZGO in the amount of $373,515 beginning 

October 2020. 

 

 

 










































































